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MESSAGE FROM MRS BAILLIE 
Welcome back to you all. I hope you enjoyed a good 
Easter break.  
We are already busy planning our activities for this 
term, a list of which are to be found in the dates section 
of the newsletter. We are anticipating receiving our  
report from the Ofsted inspection in the near future 
and we will send this out to all parents as soon as it is 
available. 
Please do encourage your children to share with us any 
successes they may achieve outside of school, as we are 
really keen to be able to share these with the whole 
school. It is fascinating to learn about all their interests 
and achievements.  

 
Mrs Baillie 

 

EXMOOR CHALLENGE 
We wish the very best of luck to our team of students 
who are participating in the Exmoor Challenge this 
weekend. A special thanks to Mr Curnow who has     
given his time and expertise to help with this challenge.  
 
SATS WEEK BREAKFAST 
For those children taking SATS exams we will be         
running an 8am breakfast club during SATS week
(Monday to Thursday) .  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

 

EAST DEVON TAG RUGBY FINALS 

On Wednesday 25th April a team of Year 5 and 6 children 

participated in the East Devon Tag Rugby Finals at The King’s 

School in Ottery St Mary.   

In their first group game against Seaton they quickly           

acclimatised to their surrounding and the opposition with 2 

tries scored by Grace and the winning try scored by Josh. 

After a little confusion from the referee, the final scored was 

3-2 to Sampford Peverell.  

The next game was more like a lesson in how to play tag  

rugby shown to our team by  Brixington. Sampford defended 

valiantly and kept the score to a respectable 5-1 loss. (Try 

scored by Luke) 

The final group game again Payhembury was crucial— with 

Sampford needing a win or a draw to progress out of the 

group. The game was end-to-end with both teams defending 

brilliantly and attacking at speed. At one point our team 

trailed 4 tries to 2 but, after showing great perseverance and 

determination, the score was brought back to 4-4! However, 

with what seemed like the last attack of the game,       

Payhembury scored! Luckily for Sampford they did not let 

their heads drop. At the sound of the hooter, they launched 

their final attack and managed to score a wonderfully 

worked team try to bring the scores level at 5-5; they had 

qualified for the knockout stages! 

The quarter final started with both teams cancelling each 

other out with the score staying tied at 0-0. The final      

breakthrough came with a super individual run by an 

Upottery player. Sampford continued to work as a team and 

scored a wonderfully worked try with Oscar finally placing 

the ball over the try line. However, it was not to be 

Sampford’s day as after some confusion with the placement 

of the try line they did not ground the ball and ran it beyond 

the dead-ball line. Then Upottery broke free again and 

scored the final try to take the victory 2-1.  

Mr Snow would like to comment on the fantastic effort, 

teamwork, resilience and enjoyment shown during the   

afternoon by the children . He would also like to thank   

Christian Oram for accompanying him on the trip. 

 

 

CHRISTIAN VALUES  
 

For the next few weeks we are focussing on our 
Christian value of teamwork and unity.  

We will also link in the other values which help 
us work better as a team.  

 
What do you think is important for working     

in a team?  
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HEATREE RESIDENTIAL  
This week, Y4 have been away on residential at Heatree on Dartmoor.   The children had a 
fantastic time, persevered with challenging activities and showed our Christian value of 
'teamwork' working together with children across the trust.   
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Second Hand Uniform 
We have a large box of second hand uniform available 

to buy from the PTFA. We are looking at dates to hold a 

sale towards the end of the term but in the meantime, 

if you want to buy anything please fill in a uniform or-

der form (found next to our suggestion box outside the 

office) we can let you know what we have. 

Sampford Peverell Play park Appeal  

Adult volunteers needed please on Saturday 6th and 

Sunday 7th May to support the Play Park Appeal in 

clearing the park ready for the equipment to be in-

stalled. 

Help needed from 10am. Please sign up in the office so 

we can let the organisers know who 

can help. 

Bag2school collection  

Next Bag2school collection is booked 

for Wednesday 7th June.  

 
Sampford Peverell Primary School PTFA  

Reg Charity Number: 1041125 
Chairperson: Cara Snow Vice Chair: Michelle Gascoigne  

Treasurer: Victoria Jones Secretary: Vicky Ell 

 TERM DATES 2016/17   

  Autumn          Spring      Summer  
Term dates    5th September—16th December  4th January—31st March    18th April—21st July  
1/2 Terms  24th —28th October    13th—17th February    29th May—2nd June  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 

Sports Day - Tuesday 4th July (time to be confirmed) 

Parents' Evening - July 10th 4 - 7 pm 

Groundforce Morning - Tuesday 18th July  

(Come and join your children in school for  some outdoor learning) 

End of term Service - Wednesday 19th July, 2 pm  

St John the Baptist Church, Sampford Peverell  

Year 6 Leavers' assembly - Friday 21st July 2pm School hall 


